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It has been another very busy week here at 

school, with visitors coming in and classes going 

out. On Tuesday, Years 3 and 4 enjoyed a road 

safety workshop and Year 5 had an interactive 

show about online dangers from the Loudmouth 

Theatre Company. On Wednesday, Year 3 went 

off to see a production of the Legend of the 

Black Lotus at the Brady Arts Centre and on 

Thursday Years 1 and 5 trialled some new 

programmes for Now Press Play, including one 

about achieving net zero and going carbon-free.     

 

We have done very well with our charitable 

collections this term: the mini marathon for 

the floods in Pakistan raised £220; the poppy 

sale raised £103; and the Children in Need 

collection raised £246. Thank you all for your 

generosity. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone at the 

winter fair next week, straight after school in 

the top hall and on the roof. 

Gemma Anidi, Headteacher 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

Sprouts – Betsy and Max 

Broccoli – Ella and Max 

Curly Kale – Ismaeel and Ethan 

Beetroot – Telico and Aleina 

Basil – Pearl and Milind 

Thyme – Jeslord and Tabia 

Mint – Kason and Ayub 

Lavender – Umamah and Sakinah 

Cherry – Bobby and Sam 

Rowan – Queenie and Henry 

Willow – Arthur and Luke 

Oak – Nazifa and Joey 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School photos and greetings cards 
 

Please make sure you order any photos by the 
deadline of December 2nd, enclosing a cheque or 
the correct cash and returning the envelope to the 
school office. Please do not mislay the proof card as 
it is then very difficult for the photographers to find 
your child/ren's photo. 

You should also receive a leaflet or sticker 
giving you a code to enter into the My Child's Art 
Website. If your child returned a greetings card 
picture (and it was received by us before the 
deadline) there should be a picture of their card on 
the website. You can order and pay for these 
directly and they will be delivered to your home. 
There is also a discount code of 10% on the leaflet 
which needs to be used by the 2nd December. The 
website is mychildsart.co.uk, username Chisenhale, 
password PX6M9cr2 and discount code Chisenhale. 
 

If your child is usually at 
Nightowls on Fridays please 
see if you can collect them early 
next Friday as otherwise they 
will not be able to attend the 
fair. Unfortunately we think it will 
be just too busy for staff to 
safely visit with the children. So 
please don’t send any money in 
with them either. If Santa has 
any time to spare we will ask 
him to visit Nightowls but this 
might not be able to happen.  
 

Friday 2nd December from 3.20pm, Winter Fair. 
Wednesday 14th December, 9-10am, Year 1& 2 
Nativity play at St Barnabas, parents welcome 
Wednesday 14th December, Christmas lunch for 
all children – wear your Christmas jumper if you 
have one, or other dress-up clothes! 
Class assemblies at 9am, parents welcome:  
9th December, Willow Class  
16th December, Oak Class 
Last day of term, Tuesday 20th December, school 
closes 2pm.  
First day back, Wednesday 4th January 
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